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From: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal <howard.brown@noaa.gov>


Sent: Sunday, November 25, 2018 5:55 PM


To: Garwin Yip; Cathy Marcinkevage; J. Stuart; Barbara Byrne; Brian Ellrott; Sarah Gallagher -

NOAA Federal; Evan Sawyer - NOAA Affiliate


Subject: ROC Proposed Action


Folks,


First of all, welcome to the ROC on LTO Proposed Action Review Team. Things are moving very fast with


this project and we are adapting to the situation very quickly, so please forgive this short email but I promise


that I will make it up to you later with some kind of food...consider it food for your thoughts!


Attached, you will find the draft proposed action from Reclamation for the ROC on LTO. Please keep this on a


very close hold right now and keep conversations about this to our review team. I will explain more on Monday


when we meet at 11 to discuss a plan of attack for reviewing and commenting.


Howard


--
Howard L. Brown


Senior Policy Advisor

NOAA Fisheries, West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


(916) 930-3608

Howard.Brown@noaa.gov


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov

